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D E C O R A T I N G  N O R L E Y  V I L L A G E  T R E E

Craft Club had a wonderful frosty walk down to the village Christmas tree adorned with our
handmade decorations.  The children had produced some beautiful tree decorations during our after
school Craft club for both the school tree and for the village tree.  We enjoyed decorating on the
frostiest morning of the year and we couldn’t resist singing some carols.  Have a look at the tree on
your travels and see if you can spot anyone's you know.



Barry and Gary are looking for a home over the Christmas holidays.

They will come with everything they need and are very easy to look

after.  They are excellent at eating unwanted sprouts and are a great

excuse for a sit down and a cuddle over the festive period.
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B A R R Y  A N D  G A R Y

P O P P Y  A P P E A L
We raised an excellent £177 from our poppy sales this year.  We

would like to thank all of you who contributed and also thank our

class 4 children who gave up their play times to sell them.

V I O L I N  C O N C E R T
Thank you for those of you who joined us for the class 3

violin concert.  The children loved to showcase what they had

learnt and I think you will agree that we have some very

talented musicians.

On Friday 8th December we are holding a Whole School Carol Concert in the school hall at 11am,    

The choir and our talented musicians will be showcasing what they have been working on and would

love you to come and join us to sing some Christmas carols.  Its a perfect way to get you in the

Christmas spirit  Please note the new time of 11am.

C A R O L  C O N C E R T

L A S T  D A Y
On Friday 15th School will finish at 1.15pm and you are welcome to pick your child up at 1.15pm OR

3.15pm.  Please note that we will not be able to dismiss children betweeen these times.  Many thanks

in advance.



Attached to the newsletter are flyers which include some top tips for parents over the festive period and

some flyers with fun things to do over the festive period.  The library are promoting their ‘Winter

Reading Challenge’ and your child can sign up online or at the library.

www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/libraries/library-events

 7th December -  Christmas jumper Day (Wear a Christmas jumper for a donation)
8th December - Whole school Christmas carol concert at 11am in the hall.  All welcome
11th December - Christmas plays at 2pm and 6pm
12th December - Christmas plays at 2pm and 6pm
13th December - Whole school visit to a pantomime, returning at 4pm
14th December - School Christmas lunch
15th December - Christingle in church - 10am, parents welcome
15th December - Break up for Christmas at 1.15pm OR 3.15pm

This week our prayers will be for anyone

who might be struggling with seasonal

illnesses.

P R A Y E R S
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D A T E S  F O R  Y O U R  D I A R Y

F L Y E R S

T H A N K  Y O U

We would like to say a great big ‘Thank You’ to Otis’s Grandma and Rose and Laurence’s Grandma for

the fantastic worry worms they have crocheted.  They have put their amazing talent to good use and

we are very grateful.

C O N C E R T
On Friday 15th December at 6.30pm there will be a concert at Norley Methodist Church to raise

money for Christian Aid.  There will be a Jazz trio and it should be an excellent night.   Tickets are £10

and included refreshments.  Please contact Michael Gough for tickets at:

michael.gough@mail.com


